
Memorandum 
TO: Mayor Ken Castner and Homer City Council 
THROUGH: Katie Koester, City Manager 
FROM: Jenny Carroll, Special Projects and Communications Coordinator 
DATE: November 20, 2019 
SUBJECT: Ordinance to Correct the Plastic Bag Ban Ordinance 18-43(S) 

After Proposition A passed at the October 1, 2019 City of Homer Regular Election and staff began creating 
educational materials about the newly adopted code amendments, discrepancies in Ordinance 18-43(S) 
were identified. 

The proposed Ordinance corrects incorrectly forecasted year dates, a typo in bag thickness and helps clarify 
implementation.  Strikethroughs indicate words to be removed; bolded words will be inserted.  None of the 
corrections change what voters adopted in ballot Proposition A. 

Recommendation: Adopt the Plastic Bag Ban correction Ordinance. 
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